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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 10:03 AM
To: 'Isaac Aboagye'
Subject: 1029 Galtier St

Importance: High

Hello Mr. Aboagye, 
I want to update you on the forthcoming recommendation for the garage repair for above matter which was heard on 
December 17, 2019.  Ms. Moermond will recommend granting an extension to July 1, 2020 to have the garage evaluated 
by an engineer and to August 1, 2020 to complete the repairs under permit. 
 
Public hearing is today (Jan 15) at 3:30 p.m. if you wish to contest to this recommendation. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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